
 
SAVE THE DATE:  

FEBRUARY 19,2022 
The Woodbine Lions Club will be having their 5th annual Car Show here at the 
Lions Camp. Proceeds from this event help with Camper program needs and 

Camper fees. 
There will be food trucks, art and craft vendors, activities for the young and 

young at heart. 
The first year the camp hosted this event there were 77 entries. Each year has 
seen an increase in participation. Our goal is to double that amount this year. 

4-Full Hookup RV spots are available for overnighters. We also have 6 more RV 
spots that provide power and water. A restroom is nearby. 

We need Lion’s support and participation.  
Cars, Trucks, Motorcycles, anything you would like to show off is welcomed. 
Vendors: We have limited power and water for those who may need these 

services. 
Do you have something you would like to donate as a door prize? Contact the 

camp office at 912-283-4320 
Let’s show South Georgia what the Lions Camp is all about. 

 
                            Let’s “KEEP THE CAMP FIRES BURNING” 

                         Add more Wood, “MAKE IT BURN BRIGHTER” 

Mike Williams 

Camp Director 

 


